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C O M M I T T E D   T O   E X C E L L E N C E 

 
 
 

DATE:  September 10, 2012  
 

TO:  Dr. Patrick Schott, Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  Forest Vista ES - IAQ - Air Test - Room 510   
 
On 9/7, I received W.O. #132549: “Wall at the back of the room appears to have been 
damaged by water. The wall is soft to the touch and has a smell to it. South wall, right 
of the white board.”  This morning 9/10, I inspected the room and noticed the bubbling 
behind the wall board.  I am putting in a P.O. to have that room Air Tested.  Southwest 
GeoScience will be doing the testing this week, and we should have the results back by 
the end of the week.  If you have any questions, please call me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Special Projects Manager (IAQ) 
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 

  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


